The Victorian Railways Institute (VRI) has been supporting the transport industry for 108 years!

The VRI has a history of serving transport employees with membership of sporting clubs, holiday
accommodation and discounted retail services.

It has been part of the transport undertaking and transport culture since 1910.

Our products are continually updated and your annual membership fee can be recouped quickly as
you take advantage of the services offered.

Our website shows the many offets available to members throughout Victoria.

Become a\ /{71 member today to use great benefits!
Contact us on 03 9650 4810 or www.vri.org.au to become a member. Only $5.08
fortnightly deducted from payroll.



